
VBCRC’s WEEKLy UPDATE
For the week of September 30

Operations
• Fog seal is continuing county-wide 
with operations expected to wrap up 
next week, assuming good weather 
and no equipment malfunctions. 
Daily locations are posted on our 
social media channels. 

• The second round of roadside 
mowing continues in Bloomingdale, 
Columbia, and Arlington Townships 
with Antwerp Township up next to 
complete this mowing cycle. Crews 
will be clearing downed trees and 
debris from the ROW during the 
third round of mowing. 

• Total patchers will be out this week 
in Bloomingdale Township on local 
roads and in Almena Township in 
subdivisions. 

• Crews are trimming trees on their 
plow routes as staffing allows. 

• A drainage crew is replacing two 
large pipes - 36"! - on CR 681 in 
Hamilton Township and on CR 687 in 
Hartford Township. 

NOTE: ALL operations are dependent on current weather conditions, equipment  availability, and staffing 
and are subject to change. For detailed information  regarding daily operations, please contact our office.

Engineering

Miscellaneous

• CR 388 between CR 653 S and the 
Kalamazoo County Line in Pine Grove 
Township remains closed with 
guardrail installation beginning 
October 1st and is expected to finish 
October 3rd. Pavement markings will 
follow the installation.  The posted 
detour for this route follows CR 653 S, 
M-43, and 2nd Street in Kalamazoo 
County. 

• CR 380/20th Avenue between 
Ruggles Road and 76th Street in 
South Haven Township is open to 
traffic with minor restoration work 
being completed as contracor 
availability allows.

• Pavement markings are being laid 
as contractor availability allows. 

• The VBCRC reminds residents to 
keep all signs, including temporary 
election signs, out of the ROW to 
ensure drivers have proper sight 
distance at intersections and VBCRC 
mowers can address roadsides. Read 
the news release at 
VBCRC.org/NewsReleases


